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To Whom It May Concern

Hereby we certify that we have carried out an English language editing review of the paper

titled "Low-FODMAP Diet Reduces Irritable Bowel Symptoms in Patients with Inflammatory
Bowel Disease" by Ms Natalia Pedersen, MD of Herlev University Hospital. - The paper was

reviewed by Messrs. Martin Mclean, MPhil, and Michael Burisch, PhD of our gastroentero-

logical review team.
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